Notices for the
week beginning:

Sunday 29¢h June 2014

Please ask if you would like to know any
more about the events listed on this page.

Apologies to those people who use
our loop system in church. The system
seems to have developed a fault and
is currently not working. The problem
is being investigated and we hope to
have it working again as soon as pos-
sible.

Chyrch, Don’t forget our
Ficpicy church picnic this
year is on Sunday
—13th  July at 12
noon. Outdoors, if
dry, in the rectory garden or in
the church hall if wet. Drinks
provided. All welcome.

Quiet Day at Holland House

On 14th July 10am — 4 pm. David
Rogers has offered a Quiet Day
for up to 40 people from the Dean-
ery. If you would like to attend
please speak to Stephen as soon
as possible. The first 40 people
from the deanery to apply will get
a place others will go on a waiting
list. People will need to make their
own transport arrangements.

Cost for the day is £15 each to
include tea/coffee and a simple
lunch. Theme: Elijah and the life of
faith now.

There is a small display of work in
the narthex which has been produced
by children from year 2 classes at
Old Swinford Primary School
following their  recent visit to
church. Please take a look if you can.

r Look out for
- '»%details of our
-ng » next study

S * W course based
A COURSE FOR THE CHRISTIAN JOURNEY on the ‘Pilgrim’
materials that we used during
Lent. The next course will be tak-
ing place on Monday afternoons

during July & August. Further de-
tails in the July/August magazine.

What's going on?

Sunday 6th July

4.15pm Stourbridge Rotary Club
service in church.

Tuesday 8

Mothers' Union meet at the home
of Brenda Selby.

Sunday 13

Parish Picnic

Wednesday 16

7.00pm Old Swinford Primary
School Leavers' Service in church.

Thursday 17

Confirmation Service for Clover
Leaf candidates led by Bishop Gra-
ham

Monday 21

2.30pm 'Pilgrim’ study group be-
gins.

7.30pm PCC meeting

Saturday 26

9.30am walking group meet.

We are still collecting used e
postage stamps for the RNLI. ’%‘-ﬁ)
Please place any stamps in (‘.,Eléﬁ
the box at the back of church. >

This pew sheet is also available at www.stmaryschurcholdswinford.org.uk and on our Facebook page




Message from the Foodbank......... 21
Hi Everyone,

Thanks for all the donations. This
week's shortages are as follows:

Fruit Juice

Coffee

Tinned Meat

Tinned Fish

Packets of dry noodles
Tinned Tomatoes
Shower Gel

Shampoo

Thanks everyone:.

WHAT CAN | DO TO HELP?
A chance to reflect on pilgrimage to the Holy Land

Monday, 30 June, 2014
7.30pm

The Old Palace, Worcester

Introduced by the Bishop of Worcester
and
Jim Quinn, Chair of Friends of the Holy Land

An informal, café-style meeting, at which a glass of wine
and nibbles will be available.

This invitation is extended to all those who have been on
pilgrimage to the Holy Land or are interested in the
situation of Christians in the Holy Land.

An opportunity to meet with fellow-pilgrims, share
memories and impressions, and to hear from the Friends of
the Holy Land about possible ways in which we might
respond to the situation of our fellow Christians.

This pew sheet is also available at www.stmaryschurcholdswinford.org.uk and on our Facebook page f f‘



